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An Important Message to Students:

Lakeview College of Nursing remains committed to keeping the health and well-being of our
students, faculty, staff, and college community safe. Addressing the COVID-19 pandemic has
required global collaboration to help slow the spread of the virus. This pandemic has reminded us
that we are each other’s keepers, and our actions can save lives. As a nursing college community,
our hard work and adaptability to rapid change have been truly amazing.

Due to the Governor’s stay-at-home order, all classes, clincials, and labs will remain online
for the rest of the semester. The state executive order can be found here,

https://www?2.illinois.gov/Pages/Executive-Orders/ExecutiveOrder2020-18.aspx.

Seniors students: you will be receiving information regarding changes to the required Comp
Predictor, fingerprinting, and exam registration.

Once again, we sincerely thank you for everything you are doing to support our college community.
Please continue to be patient, be safe, take care of yourselves, and take care of each other.

We are all in this together!
Sincerely,

President Mingee and Dean Stuckey
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